
Date: 2025-08-03
First Name: Laura
Last Name: Tankersley
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Bryan
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am a lifelong Texan, a
voter in every election and
I am totally sickened that
the elected representatives
of my state are AGAIN
working overtime to strip
the right to honest
representation to
gerrymandering!

Gerrymandering has no place
in the state of Texas. You
want your sports teams and
elected teams to be honest
and play by the rules. But
you are planning to change
the goal line and penalize
the opposing team just for
existing, since you don't
think you can win fair and
square.

This is the latest disgrace
by Texas Republicans. Shame
on anyone who works to cheat
the system.

Please vote against this
latest ploy!




